
Allen, Meredith 

5/16/2014 4:39:00 PM
Edward F. Randolph (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Drought Resolution

Ed,

PG&E is already conducting all required vegetation management compliance work. In 
addition, in response to the drought, PG&E would like to conduct incremental work that would 
mitigate the risk of fires associated with our facilities and reduce the impact of any fires on our 
facilities, including partnering with other stakeholders, such as Cal Fire. Attached is a 
presentation that we provided to SED and Energy Division that describes the incremental work 
and a letter from the Board of Forestry.

Also, in response to your question, PG&E did not submit a formal request that the CPUC issue 
a resolution but have had numerous discussions and email exchanges with SED and Energy 
Division requesting a resolution.

Hope this information helps. Please let me know if you would like to discuss.

Have a great weekend!

Thanks,

Meredith
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